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6th April 2020 

 

3rd Pastoral Letter from Fr Paul Cho to St Anne’s 

 

Dear Brothers and sisters of St Anne’s,  

I hope all of you are keeping well. Now we are in Holy Week, it seems that now we all are 
going through the most painful time here in our own homes as Jesus did in Jerusalem a long 
time ago. But at the end of the Holy Week, there is Easter. So, let us remind each other that 
there will be Easter light waiting for us even though we are in a dark tunnel now. So, we will 
have some spiritual journeys together during this Holy Week as below: 

 

 Tuesday: We will reflect Psalms uploaded by Fr Stuart Kimber. 
 Wednesday: We will watch the video clip of last Lent course uploaded by Fr Stuart 

Kimber. 
 Maundy Thursday: We will read together the liturgy uploaded on our website and 

Facebook at 7 pm. 
 Good Friday: We will read the liturgy together uploaded on our website and 

Facebook at 2pm.  
 Easter Sunday: We will worship together online led by Fr Paul Cho and preached by 

Ian Bradley, Reader, at 11am. (The video link on YouTube will be published on our 
website)  
 

Please let all church members know this and ask them to join this journey as possible as you 
can. Having said that, I do really hope that most of our church members are not missing the 
Easter Sunday service at 11 am which we will worship together online.  

May God bless you and protect you!  

 

Fr Paul Cho 


